
As the holidays approach and families are making plans to 
potentially travel, we wanted to send a friendly reminder that Ave 
Maria Academy’s policy remains in line with the PA Department of 
Health and CDC guidelines regarding travel.  These policies are 
designed to protect the health of our children, our staff and 
our community.

If you or a member of your household has traveled, or plans to 
travel, to an area where there are high amounts of COVID-19 cases  
it is required that you stay at home for 14 days upon return to 
Pennsylvania and returning to school. If you travel to the 
following states, it is required by AMA Policy that you, and those 
in your household, quarantine for 14 days upon return:

Alabama

Alaska

Arkansas

Colorado

Florida

Idaho

Illinois

Indiana

Montana

Nebraska

Nevada

New Mexico

North Carolina

North Dakota

Oklahoma

Rhode Island

AMA COVID-19 Travel Policy Reminder 

Iowa

Kansas

Kentucky

Louisiana

Michigan

Minnesota

Mississippi

Missouri

South Carolina

South Dakota

Tennessee

Texas

Utah

Wisconsin

Wyoming

QUESTIONS?   
Contact Lynne Lynch at  llynch@avemariapgh.org

High Amounts of 
Reported COVID-19 

* List updated 10/30


